
THANK YOU! 
Thank you to all who participated in 
our #tostrong fundraising event on 
November 19.  We were able to raise 
over $1600 in monetary donations 
and gift cards, as well as thousands 
more in donated items! Amazing!!  
We will continue to collect donations 
throughout the month. The donation 
station is by the front door! 

FRIENDLY REMINDERS 
•The studio is closed Friday, Dec. 21 

through Sunday, Jan. 6 for Winter 
Break. All classes will resume on 
Monday, Jan. 7 (with our current 
class schedule).  Any classes missed 
during holiday closures can be 
made up in other classes. 

•All lost & found items will be 
donated at the end of this month! 
Please check the lost & found! 

•Love dancing at Aspire? Refer us to 
your friends! For every new dancer 
you refer, you will receive a $25 
credit! (When new student registers for 
classes.) 

2019 RECITAL!: 
•Our 6th annual dance recital is on 
Saturday, June 15, 2019. 
•Keep a lookout for the 2019 recital 
costume book!   
•As a reminder, recital costume fees 
are due by Feb. 5, 2019.  Each class 
will have a costume fee of $90. 

FROM ASPIRE FAMILIES  
TO ASPIRE FAMILIES: 
•Drawing from the beauty of our 
community, let’s bring it closer to 
home and join in a dance teacher 
holiday gift. There are stockings for 
each staff member for all to fill with 
holiday cheer in the form of notes, 
gift cards, cash, or whatever your 
hearts desire. Helpful Hints: 
Alexia: Target, Starbucks, LuluLemon 
Sweetie: Pet Food Express 
Tammy: Target, Chili's, Starbucks 
Kelsey: Nordstrom, Lululemon, Target 
Maggie: Lululemon, Target, Amazon 
Rod: Amazon, Chipotle, Target 
Miel: Amazon, Urban Outfitters, Sephora 
Abigail: Sephora, Aerie, Lazy Dog 
David: Apple, PacSun, Lululemon, Starbucks 
Jose: Target, Amazon, Cheesecake Factory 
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HAPPY HOLIDAYS  
from all of us at Aspire! 

We feel so blessed to have shared  
this year with our amazing students, 

parents, and friends!   
We thank you for being a part of the  
Aspire Dance Family.  We wish you a  

joyful holiday season, and look forward  
to sharing the new year with you!   

Sincerely,  
Aspire Dance Studio Teachers & Staff 

 2018 HOLIDAY 
SHOWCASE & 
NUTCRACKER! 

We are proud to present our 
6th Annual Holiday Showcase, 
and our 1st annual Nutcracker! 

  
•SATURDAY, DECEMBER 22 

10:00am, 12:30pm, & 3:00pm shows 

•SIMI VALLEY  
CULTURAL ARTS CENTER  

•TICKETS: $15 EACH 
Tickets are available at Aspire, and at 

the door the day of the show.   
Early purchase is strongly suggested! 

•More information can be found 
at the studio and online at 

aspiredancestudio.com regularly 
for the most updated info, 

Including which show each dancer is 
in, costumes, etc.! 

Dancers at our #tostrong fundraiser! Thank you for all your donations!  
We love our Aspire community!

Looking Back on November:
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